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Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! Too often we are caught up in "political correctness" and
miss the reason for the season. | am proud to wish you great tidings of joy and hope you will pass
it along. To my Jewish friends let the lights lead your way to a Happy Hanukkah and know we
stand with you and Israel during this difficult time.

We love to celebrate Christmas in the Albers house and have many wonderful traditions. For me,
Christmas is a day of celebration in remembrance of the God giving us his only son. It’s in this
spirit that we spend the season preparing for his arrival and giving to others. While we preoccupy
ourselves with shopping for the perfect gift for family and friends, let's remember that the best gift
we can give is service and kindness to one another.

Legislative Work

It has been a busy fall working on important
issues such as Artificial Intelligence, Budget,
Public Safety, Economic Development, and
other items. | will be wrapping up the first phase
on my Al Study Committee this month and
preparing legislation for several initiatives.

We will be officially sworn back into office on
1/13/2025 at your GA State Capitol. As always,
I look forward to hearing from you.

Election
Thank you for electing me to another term in a landslide victory! My team did an amazing job
running a positive campaign and | am grateful for the overwhelming support.

We won every single precinct across Cobb, Cherokee, and North Fulton County. This was my
largest vote total ever received with over 72,000 votes. We had a record turnout statewide
showing in Georgia it is easy to vote while maintaining strong election integrity laws.

| always urge people who lost to call personally to concede the race, congratulate them, and find
common ground. It is my hope that maturity and class will be the model for our society moving


https://ga-56-senate.web.fireside21.app/

forward and the legacy we leave our future generations. After all, the goal of public service is just
that — serving the public. Thank you again for electing me to serve you.

God Bless Georgia & Americal
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Senator John Albers serves as Chairman of the Senate Committee on Public Safety. He
represents the 56th Senate District which includes portions of Cherokee, Cobb and Fulton
County. He may be reached at his office at 404.463.8055
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